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For your Consideration:   
SM Sailing held their Awards Night  and Annual Meeting Tuesday at the 
West Dennis YC.  There were about 60 people in attendance from club 
spanning the district.  The three major areas covered were: 
(1) a recap of the 2018 season including thanking Natalie Coleman-Fuller 
(Chatham YC) for her six years of service to the organization as 2nd VP, 1st 
VP, and most recently President.  
 
(2) The Awarding of prizes from the Grand Prix events, the Hovey Trophy, 
and the Durant Team Racing Trophy as well as recognition of winners from 
other SM Sailing events held throughout the summer. It was really cool to 
see so many kids in attendance to pick up their plaques and so many proud 
parents taking pictures.  The future of the sport is in good hands. If you won 
a trophy and did not pick it up, it was either mailed to your club yesterday or 
taken home by another person from your club on Tuesday. 
 
3) The Nomination of officers for 2018-2020.  For a complete recap of the 
night, visit the Meeting Minutes section of  the SM Sailing Website. 
 
  

 
 



Grand Prix Guidelines and Regatta Rotation 
(2018-2023) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 



 

Calendar of 
Events  

 

 

Peg Dates 
2018 - 2023  

 

 

Training: 
Instructors, Race 
Management and 
Judges/Umpires  

 

 

Peg Dates - 
2019  
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